
It has been very pleasing to hear that community members are accessing our 
Wanalirri website and weekly newsletters to find out more about the school. 
We are really pleased for people to know about and share the great work 
that goes on here.  You’ll find even more good news at 
http://www.canberra.edu.au/research/faculty-research-centres/stem-
education-research-centre/research-projects/remote-numeracy 


